
 

 

  
 

DISCONTINUATION OF COMPLIMENTARY WORLDWIDE 

TAKAFUL TRAVEL COVERAGE FOR HSBC AMANAH PREMIER 

WORLD  
 

 

29 August 2018  

  

Dear Valued Cardholders,  

   

We hereby give notice that the Complimentary Worldwide Takaful Travel 
Coverage for HSBC Amanah Premier World will be discontinued effective 1 
October 2018.  
 
Please note that the Takaful Operator will continue to honour any travel claims if 

the ticket costs are charged to the above mentioned credit card-i(s) prior to 1 

October 2018. 

 

Should you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Call 

Centre at 1-300-88-9393. 

 

Thank you.  
  

 

 

 

 
  

 

  
  

 

  

    

  

   

  


